We have been overwhelmed by the outpouring of offers by families to adopt children impacted by the tsunami. We would like to thank everyone for their care and concern for the children.  It is not an option at this time to adopt a child from the tsunami impacted regions. There are several reasons for this: First and foremost, these children have suffered tremendous loss. To uproot them further to a new country and culture would further traumatize them. It is in the child's best interest to remain within their own village, extended family, country and culture if at all possible. All efforts must be made to allow that to happen for the children in need. These children are loved within their communities and we should do everything we can to enable them to stay where they are loved and cherished. Secondly, our own government has strict rules and regulations regarding intercountry adoption which must be adhered to.  US Citizenship and Immigration Services has issued a statement regarding adoption of children from the tsunami regions: 
http://uscis.gov/graphics/publicaffairs/newsrels/010505Tsunami.pdf
There are thousands of children throughout the U.S. and around the world who are truly in immediate need of permanent, loving homes. For those people truly interested in pursuing adoption as a way to build your family, we would encourage you to continue to pursue adoption, but through other sources. Please feel free to call or email us to discuss your adoption options.
